
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
June 16, 2013 
Father’s Day 

" Therefore, since we have been justified through faith, we have peace with God 
through our Lord Jesus Christ”  Romans 5:1 

 

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENT     

 

PRELUDE   “He Leadeth Me”   Bradbury 
(We encourage you to use this as a time to prepare for worship) 

 
 

OPENING PRAYER  
 

OPENING HYMN  “Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus”  Red #514 
 

GREET ONE ANOTHER 
 

BAPTISM  Jillian Rose Meigh 
 

RECOGNITION OF GRADUATES 
 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 

HYMN    “Spirit Song”    Red #347 

PRAYER CARDS (may be passed to the ushers at the end of the aisles) 
 

MORNING PRAYER  

 

GIVING OF HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS  
 

 

OFFERTORY       
 

DOXOLOGY  Praise God from whom all blessings flow; 

   Praise Him all creatures here below; 

   Praise Him above, ye heavenly host; 

   Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost.  Amen.  
 

MESSAGE     
 

COMMUNION 
 

CLOSING HYMN   “Take Time to Be Holy” 
 

PASTOR’S FAREWELL 
 

BENEDICTION 
 

POSTLUDE “Leaning on the Everlasting Arms” / “Trust and Obey” 
 

Check our website, www.stpaulsbrick.org for last week’s message: 
“Living – ADOPTION” 

 
OUR GREETERS FOR TODAY’S SERVICES ARE: 

 

9:00 AM   
 

10:45 AM   
 

ACOLYTES TODAY:   
 

Child Care is provided for infants and toddlers to age 3 during 

the first service in the nursery (room 2).  Please ask an usher to 
direct you. 
 

 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR for today’s Services are 
In Honor/ Memory of Fathers and Grandfathers  

from the Wright Family 
 

 
  

 
Please signup for flowers on the flower chart in the Narthex.  
The flowers cost $25.00. We ask that you please use the envelopes 
provided for your payment.  We all enjoy fresh flowers at our services 
each Sunday, and encourage our members to remember their loved 
ones by dedicating a flower arrangement for them.   Please remember 
you must make your payment in the envelopes provided so we can 
know who has paid.  We will not order flowers unless payment has 
been received and recorded in advance. 

 
 

LARGE PRINT HYMNALS are available.  Please see an usher.  

Equipment is also available to assist you in hearing the services.  If this 
would benefit you, please speak to an usher. 

 

HELP US MINISTER TO YOU! 
 

If you or anyone you know is ill or going into the hospital please call 

the Church office and let us know 732-458-2080. 
 

http://www.stpaulsbrick.org/


THIS WEEKS EVENTS 
SUNDAY  6/16 9:00AM   TRADITIONAL SVC – SANCTUARY 

           9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL 
    9:00  CHILDCARE – RM 2 
    9:00 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY 

        10:45 CONTEMPORARY SVC – SANC 
  10:45 CHILDCARE (5 AND YOUNGER) – RM 2 
  10:45 ADULT BIBLE STUDY  - YOUTH ROOM  

    8:00    ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 
 
 

MONDAY  6/17 6:30PM  Jr and SR HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP  

6:30 WOMEN’S SOFTBALL 
7:00 COUNCIL ON MINISTRIES 

   

TUESDAY 6/18 NOON    BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS DUE 
6:00 MEN’S SOFTBALL – BLAIR FIELD 
7:00 SAFEPLACE – COUNSELING ROOM 
 

WEDNESDAY 6/19 6:00AM MENS BREAKFAST  
7:30 PRAISE TEAM 

  

THURSDAY 6/20 8:30AM CIRCUIT RIDER TEAM 
12:30PM SENIOR JOY 
6:00PM MEN’S SOFTBALL – BLAIR FIELD 

 

FRIDAY   6/21 8:30AM BULLETIN TEAM – LIBRARY 
     
    

SATURDAY 6/22 7:00AM MENS DISCIPLE – LIBRARY 
 

SUNDAY  6/23 9:00AM   TRADITIONAL SVC – SANCTUARY 
   9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL 
    9:00  CHILDCARE – RM 2 
    9:00 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY 

        10:45 CONTEMPORARY SVC – SANC 
  10:45 CHILDCARE (5 AND YOUNGER) – RM 2 

    5:30PM  JR HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP  

    8:00    ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 

RECORD OF OUR FAITHFULNESS 
June 9, 2013 

 

Worship Attendance Last Sunday    243 
 

Membership        505 
 

Sunday School         39
             

Giving  Current Expenses       Mortgage Giving
  

Received last Week  $7,029  $1,408 
 

Needed per Week   $9,773 
 

 
 

The amount shown as Received last Week reports envelope and loose 

offerings and does not include other monies received.  Needed per 

Week is the amount needed to meet the budget that was passed at the 

Church Conference. 
 

MORTGAGE UPDATE: 
 

Congregational giving for the month of May, 2013, designated towards 

our monthly mortgage payment, was $5,447.  The mortgage payment is 

$6,859 per month. 

 

The mortgage balance as of June 1, 2013 is $1,009,533 
 

 

St. Paul’s Youth Group  
 

St. Paul’s Youth Group meets on Sunday nights for Jr. High (6th-8th 

grades) from 5:30-7:30pm, and on Monday nights for Sr. High (9th-

12th grades) from 6:30-8:30pm.   
 

     Sunday, June 16 — NO Youth Group 

     Monday, June 17—Jr. and Sr. High Youth Group  
 

Help! Food Pantry 
 

The Post Office resupplied us with canned goods but the food pantry is 

still in need of Juice, Pancake mix, Crackers, Pasta, Mac ‘n Cheese, 

or Potatoes for food baskets. Thank you for your help! 
 

New Members 
 

Congratulations to the following who joined the church on Sunday, June 

9
th

 as new members: 
   

 

 

Senior JOY – DATE CHANGE! 
 

Senior JOY will be meeting Thursday, June 20th at 12:30 
P.M. in Norcross Hall for a barbecue. Hamburgers, hot dogs, 
ice cream and beverages will be provided.  You may bring a 
picnic type covered dish to share. (We thank Ruth and Ralph 
Baker and Joan and Dave Cavenaugh for volunteering to be 
our Master Chefs!) Come out for a wonderful time of 
fellowship! 

 

BLOOD DRIVE 
Saturday August 17, 2013    

10:00am - 2:00pm 
                St. Paul's UMC 

714 Herbertsville Road, Brick NJ 08724 
 

For questions or to schedule your donation 
appointment please call the church office 732-458-2080 
Sign-up between services or to sign-up on line please 

visit www.cjbcblood.org and click donate now 
 

Walk-in donors are always welcome too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget: Please eat before donating 
All equipment used during the procedure is sterile and disposable 

Donors must be healthy, 17 years of age or older and weigh at least 
120 pounds 



Men of St. Paul’s 
 

The United Methodist Men have heard of a need from a man who is on 

the liver transplant list.  The need is to be with him while he is 

recovering at home.  We are asking for 2 to 3 hour commitments.  No 

medical training is necessary.  Just to be with him for company and in 

case of an emergency to dial 911.  Please if you can do this call Bill.  

We are looking for 15 men to cover this time from Monday through 

Thursday.  Yours in Christ Bill Propert 
 

Kentucky Mission Trip! 
 

Please join us for our final meeting for the Kentucky Mission trip.  We 

will meet Wednesday, June 26
th

 at 7pm in the Youth Room.  The trip is 

July 20-27
th

 and cost is $250 which covers gas and food.  If you have 

any questions pleas contact Sue. 
 

Help Raise the Roof!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"What I tell you in the dark, speak in the daylight. What is whispered in 

your ear, proclaim from the roofs." 

Matthew 10:26-28. 

 

You have the opportunity to buy a roof tile to help put a new roof over 

our sanctuary at St. Paul's. Through the months of May and June, we 

will be selling these "tiles" after each service for $5.00 each. Please add 

your name to the bottom of the tile, add decorations if you wish, and we 

will hang them all on our support wall so everyone can see who has 

helped. Get one for each member of your family; buy them in honor of, 

or in memory of loved ones; ask friends and neighbors if they would 

like to donate for a tile! With your help we hope to raise $5,000 for the 

roof (yes, that's 1000 tiles). So please be generous, spread the word, and 

help raise the roof!  

 
 

At D2BF Summer Camp, we recognize the need for children to 
find ways to stay physically active during the summer. Every day 
is filled with sports, dance and fitness programs that are exciting 
and challenging and sure to keep all campers engaged. Our 
unique program offers campers the opportunity to choose the 
activities that are right for them – they can join a low-impact 
game, choose a quiet activity, or play a challenging & physically 
active game. 
  
Dare 2B Fit will be at St. Paul's UMC from 9am to 3pm daily on 
the following days: 

2013 Dates: Week 1:  July 1-5* (closed July 4th)            
Week 2:  July 8-12   Week 3:  July 15-19      Week 4:  July 22-26 
 

To register or for more information go to 
http://dare2bfitcamp.com/ 
Director:  Suzanne Kurasz  E-Mail:  Dare2BFit@verizon.net  

 

LOOKING FOR A FUN WAY TO WORKOUT?   NEED 
SOMETHING TO MOTIVATE YOU TO GET OUT AND 
MOVE YOUR BODY? WHY NOT TRY A ZUMBA 
CLASS? ZUMBA IS A FUN LATIN- BASED DANCE 
CLASS THAT WILL GET YOUR BODY MOVING. IT IS A 
LOW IMPACT EXERCISE CLASS AND IT IS GREAT 
FOR ALL FITNESS LEVELS! IF THIS IS YOUR FIRST 

TIME TRYING ZUMBA –THIS IS THE PLACE FOR YOU! THE BEST PART 
ABOUT ZUMBA IS THAT YOU DON’T REALIZE YOU ARE EXCERCISING; 
YOU ARE SIMPLY HAVING FUN DANCING TO UPBEAT MUSIC!  

I AM OFFERING ZUMBA CLASSES IN THE NORCROSS HALL STARTING 
JUNE 20TH AT 5:45 PM  

CLASSES WILL BE $10 A CLASS OR GET A 5 PASS CARD FOR $30 (THAT’S 
2 CLASSES FOR FREE!)  

HALF OF THE PROCEEDS GO TO THE CHURCH AS WELL (so you will be 
helping the church as well as dancing!) 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL : ASHLEY 

 

 

http://dare2bfitcamp.com/
mailto:Dare2BFit@verizon.net


Thank You from the Family  
 

The family of Lou thanks our family of St. Paul’s UMC for your 

condolences, your prayers, your presence and your support during this 

time of sorrow.  As Lou taught us, “Because He Lives” we can face 

tomorrow.  Blessing to All. 
 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

Our program this year is EVERYWHERE 

FUN FAIR – Where God’s World Comes 

Together 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!  We can’t do it without you! 
 

Our VBS program will take place the week of July 29th 

through August 2nd.  
 

I can help with VBS by: 

____leading a class   ____assisting with a class 
____ writing nametags   ____VBS mailings  ____set design 

____set-up on July 28th ____break-down on August 2nd 

If you can volunteer please contact Judy or Jan. 
 

If you are interested in helping to enrich the life of a child, 

please complete the form below and place in the offering 

plate or the VBS mailbox. 

 

Name  _______________________________________ 

 

Phone   _______________________________________ 

 

E-Mail  _______________________________________ 

Days Available: (please circle)    
 

M    Tu    W    Th    Fr    All Week 

Congratulation Graduates! 
 

Congratulations to the following students who graduated this year: 
 

 

2013 Annual Conference Summary 
 

Mighty Spirit winds were moving at the 2013 Greater New Jersey 

Annual Conference.  Our first year at the Wildwoods Convention 

Center proved to be a great success, with wonderful opportunities for 

worship, fellowship, and holy conferencing.   Many hard decisions 

were made in order to move beyond the declining trends and begin to 

grow more vital congregations, including the approval of: the Strategic 

Ministry Plan, the building/purchasing of a new conference center, and 

A Future with Hope Mission Fund Campaign to begin in the Fall of 

2013.  
  
There were many moments to celebrate the ministries of Greater New 

Jersey as well, including new stages of ministry as seven clergy were 

ordained into the Order of Elders, six clergy commissioned as 

provisional clergy members and one as a deacon.   
  
Throughout the Conference, Bishop John Schol challenged 

congregations to reshape ministry for strong spiritual leadership, 

relevance in our community, engagement in mission, diverse and 

inclusive ministries, and making new disciples. A video link that shows 

some Annual Conference highlights can be seen at 

www.vimeo.com/gnjumc/2013gnjac. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Little Angels 
Who: Children 2nd through 5th grades and their parents 

Date & Time: Saturday, June 22nd; 10:00 am – noon 

Event:   One hour boat tour and one hour nature walk with a naturalist. 

Feel free to pack a picnic lunch to enjoy after the walk You may also 

tour the Environmental Center [there is a frog exhibit at 1:00 pm.] 

Cost: Free for all participants 

Where: Manasquan Reservoir Environmental Center      

331 Georgia Tavern Road, Howell NJ 07731 

Directions: Garden State Parkway to Exit 98, Interstate 195 west. 

Proceed on I-195 west to Exit 28B, Rt. 9 north-Freehold. Stay in right 

lane when entering Rt. 9 north. At first traffic light, turn right onto 

Georgia Tavern Road. Follow Georgia Tavern Road for 0.3 mile. 

Continue straight for Environmental Center on right. 

Other: Remember to bring sunglasses, sunscreen, an extra jacket, water 

and a picnic lunch 

Lesson:All you have to do is ask and God will erase your sins. 

Any questions, please call Jackie The boat ride is scheduled for 10:00 

am.  If you are running late, please call my cell. 

Baptism Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to following who were baptized on June 9, 2013: 

 
 

Congratulations to the parents of Jillian Rose who is being baptized at 

St. Paul's today, June 16
th

: 
 

 


